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Lithgow High School would like to invite your child to our Small School’s 
Orientation Day on Tuesday 7 November 2023. This day is in addition to the 
main Orientation Day on Tuesday 28 November 2023. 

The aim of the day is to make students from our small schools more confident 
about the upcoming year.  They will meet students from other small schools 
and be acquainted with the layout and routine of the high school.  There will 
be a lot of time to ask questions and your child will learn exactly what to 
expect next year. The day will be co-ordinated by the Student Advisors Ms 
Bird and Mr Mathieson. 
 

Students should wear their current school uniform on the day. 
 

 9.30am - Students will be meet by school ambassadors at the bus 
bay of the school and will be escorted to the library 
 

 Students will be involved in some sample high school lessons 
 
 Routine Testing (only students that have not previously been 

tested) 
 

 Recess will be provided. 
 

Students will be escorted back to the bus bay where they will be met by 
parents/carers. 

 
Small Schools Orientation Day - Tuesday 7 November 2023  

9.30am -1.00pm 
 

Parents are responsible for the drop off and collection of their child 
 
For further details, please contact Ms Papas Head Teacher Teaching & Learning and 
Wellbeing or Mrs Sam Luchetti - Community Liaison Officer at Lithgow High School on 
6352 1422. 
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